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June 19, 2003 
 
 
Office of Engineering and Technology Laboratory 
Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Rd 
Columbia MD 21046-1609 
 
 
Subject: Change in Identification of Equipment (47 CFR Ch. 1 §2.933)  
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madame, 
 
By this letter, Iridium Satellite LLC respectfully requests a Change in Identification for the 
equipment detailed below.  
 
The equipment in question is as follows as per the following sections of (47 CFR Ch. 1 
§2.933):  
 
§2.933(1)  FCC IDENTIFIER:  IHDT6NF1 
 
§2.933(2) DATE OF GRANT:  10/26/1999 
 
§2.933(3)  The equipment bearing the modified identification differs on in its external 

appearance, as the clear lens over the unit’s text display will have the word 
“Iridium” printed on it, replacing the word “Motorola”.   The unit is otherwise 
identical electronically and physically to the originally certified equipment.  

 
§2.933(4)  The original test results for this unit continue to be representative of  
  and applicable to the equipment bearing the changed identification.  
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
§2.933(5) Attached to this electronic submission are three photographs, one showing the 

external appearance of the equipment, including the operating controls 
available to the user, and one showing the placement of the FCC identification 
label.   The third photograph of a sample label showing the FCC Identifier. .    

 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Eric Rosenberg  
Director, Spectrum and Regulatory Affairs  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attachments:  

Photograph of Model 9505 (Front)  
Photograph of Model 9505 (Rear), Showing Placement of FCC Identifier Label  
Sample Label Showing FCC Identifier 

 


